
Tdap Shots Available 
Tdap boosters will be 
available for partners and 
support people who will 
be around your new baby. 
Tdap boosters are important 
and help protect infants by 
preventing those around 
your baby from getting sick. 

If you are expecting a new little pumpkin or are planning an 
addition to your family, please join us for this fun-filled event!

Masks must be worn. It is strongly encouraged that attendees are vaccinated. 
Please maintain social distancing recommendations.

•	 Meet the Stormont Vail team

•	 Tour the Birthplace 

•	 Talk with local vendors

•	 Learn about resources for 
     you and your baby 

•	 Register for prizes

Pozez Education Center
(Stormont Vail Health Main Campus)

Please park in the parking garage located on the west side of the hospital.

Join us and:

September 18, 2022 | 2-4 p.m.

stormontvail.org Questions? Email Savanna.Gaumer@stormontvail.org or call 785-354-6927


